
 

 

 

April 5, 2016 

Via Web Filing 

 

 

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Secretary 

Washington Utilities &Transportation Comm. 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, S.W. 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 

RE: Zayo Enterprise Networks, LLC – Notification of Name Change  

 

Dear Mr. King, 

 

This letter is submitted on behalf of Zayo Enterprise Networks, LLC (the “Company”) to notify the 

Commission that the Company has changed its name to Voyant Communications, LLC. The Company 

respectfully requests that the Commission issue an updated certificate, if applicable, to reflect the 

Company’s name as “Voyant Communications, LLC”. The Company is registered as a 

telecommunications company and classified as a competitive telecommunications company in 

Washington pursuant to authority granted in Docket UT-091817. 

 

A copy of the Company’s name change filing with the Washington Secretary of State is attached hereto as 

Exhibit A.   

 

The Company has changed its name as part of a recent rebranding and marketing campaign to avoid 

confusion between Zayo Enterprise Networks, LLC and Zayo Group, LLC. The Company’s name change 

does not entail any restructuring, merger or other transaction impacting the corporate existence or 

management of the Company, and it will not affect the services or rates provided to customers of the 

Company. 

 

Should you have any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned at 

407-740-3006 or croesel@tminc.com.  Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Carey Roesel 

 

Carey Roesel 

Consultant to Zayo Enterprise Networks, LLC 

 

cc: Mary T. Buley – Zayo (via Email) 

file: ZEN - Washington 

tms: WAx1601 
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